
 
 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

Here’s our monthly newsletter.  Our sector is still a great place to live and work.   

Nextdoor.com is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our sector. Plus, it gives 
me the understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods, and I can present strategies at the community meetings.  
Always feel free to ask questions or point out concerns with your neighbors by using Nextdoor. I recently posted a 
message on Nextdoor to all the neighborhoods in the sector. The message stated: If you plan on going out of town for an 
extended amount of time, please stop by the precinct and fill out a House Watch form. This will be given to the patrol 
units so they can keep an eye on your residence while you are out of town. The form will give the officers the days that 
you’ll be gone and any additional information needed to conduct the house watch. 
 
On Septermber 25 I hosted a Command Staff Community Walk. The walk was done in the Rosedale neighborhood. 
The command staff and representatives from other agencies all met in the 3600 block of Rosedale Avenue.  We split into 
four teams and walked on four different streets. We passed out fliers from the police deptartment as well as fliers from 
Richmond Public Schools. The flier from the RPD advised about keeping your house and vehicles locked and secured. It 
also referenced residents to call the police on any suspcious activity or people. It was very refreshing to speak with all 
the residents in the neighborhood. 
 
Also, I am pleased to anounce that Councilman Chris Hilbert is hosting a Northside Community Resource Fair. It’s being 
held 5 – 7 p.m., Thursday, Oct 25, at the North Ave Library Branch, 2901 North Ave. There will be vendors from the 
community as well as other city services. There will be refreshments provided. 
. 
I’ve included a 30-day chart that reflects the crime in Sector 412 for the past 30 days compared to last year at the same 
period. As you can see we’ve had a great 30 days. I thank all in the sector for making our sector such a great place to live 
and work. 
 
I’ve included a flier that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe. Make sure to keep your 
homes and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk area, out of 
plain view. Never leave your vehicle unattended and running as that only invites criminal activity. This seems to be an 
on-going problem. Remember don’t be a victim - we can all do this together. 
I thank you all for your time, and I’ll be sending out a newsletter next month. 
Let’s all stay focused and let’s stay safe. 
 
Lt. Fleming 
 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lt. Rob Fleming 

(804) 646-4239 



 
 

 

 

 

 


